YORKE PENINSULA COUNCIL

PRINCIPAL OFFICE: 8 Elizabeth Street, Maitland

ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO:
PO Box 57, MAITLAND, SA 5573
Telephone (08) 8832 0000

Email: admin@yorke.sa.gov.au Website: www.yorke.sa.gov.au



9 January 2020

Australian Energy Regulator

By email: SAPN2020@aer.gov.au

Dear Sir/Madam

SA Power Networks 2020-25 - Revised Regulatory Proposal

I am writing in support of SA Power Networks 2020-25 Revised Regulatory Proposal.

Yorke Peninsula Council welcomes any programs that will improve the quality and reliability of services to our local community. SA Power Networks 2020-25 Revised Regulatory Proposal would reduce the length of outages by two hours each year for our community and improve reliability of poor performing power lines.

I understand the cost to our community will be minimal (approximately \$.80c per year to the average SA Power Networks Customer) and the programs would provide improved energy supply for many customers in the Yorke Peninsula Council district, including, Mount Rat, Wauraltee, Urania, Arthurton, Weetulta, Stenhouse Bay, Foul Bay, Marion Bay, Minlaton, Parsons Beach and Bluff Beach. Many businesses and private residences would benefit from the improved electricity reliability and it would be a huge benefit to all in our community.

We look forward to seeing these programs progress and witnessing the increased benefits to our local communities.

Yours sincerely

Andrew Cameron
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER